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Workplace Safety Wednesdays - November 13, 2013

Insights

10.23.13 

Last week, I hosted the first edition of Fisher Phillips’ new monthly webinar series – “Workplace

Safety Wednesdays.” I discussed recent decisions of the Federal Mine Safety and Health Review

Commission, MSHA's new Miners' Rights Guide, updates to the HazCom standard, and other topics

of interest. I hope you were able to attend and enjoyed the webinar as much as I did. If you were

unable to attend, but would like to watch the webinar, please feel free to DOWNLOAD THE

RECORDING.

Next month, on Wednesday, November 13, 2013, at 2:00 p.m. (EDT), I will be co-presenting with

Karen Hilliard, V.P. Operations for Business Safety Services. Karen and I will be discussing

contractor liability from both the operator and contractor viewpoints. We will be offering tips to

reduce liability, create or revise your contractor compliance program, and other related topics.

If you have questions about contractor-specific issues, please feel free to email them to me or Karen

(karen@businesssafetyservices.com) prior to the webinar and we will try to incorporate these into

our presentation.

If you have suggestions for future editions of the "Workplace Safety Wednesdays" webinar series,

please let me know.
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